
 
Please read below.  Also, I just dropped a certified notification letter in the mail as well.  Thanks. 
  
From: Terry DeBauche [mailto:tldebauche@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 11:11 AM 
To: Kevin Horne 
Subject: Fwd: Fwd: FW: APD #400508232, RE-ENTER TO RE-PLUG STATE 1-16 
  
hi, 
  
Kevin see this note from Joe for your records. 
  
Terry 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: joebroome <joebroome@bellsouth.net> 
Date: Fri, Dec 6, 2013 at 10:08 AM 
Subject: Re: Fwd: FW: APD #400508232, RE-ENTER TO RE-PLUG STATE 1-16 
To: Terry DeBauche <tldebauche@gmail.com> 
Cc: Alex Savinar <alex@ihresllc.com>, "curt@ihresllc.com" <curt@ihresllc.com>, Craig Wiest 
<craig.wiest@crzo.net> 

Terry: I spoke with Bob Rohn this mourning (12-6-2013) and notified him of our intent to re-enter 
& plug the State 1-16. He thanked me for notifying him and said he was fine with us plugging it.--Joe 
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